
7th November 2023 

Re: PE lessons 

There will be no practical PE lessons while year 11s have their mock exams from Monday 13th 
November until Thursday 23rd November 2023. Students will need to bring in revision materials for 
their PE lessons during this time.  

Many thanks,  

The PE department. 

 

 


